DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS
THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA
LOS ANGELES

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR December 1, 1938

Mr. Forrest Allen,

University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Lansas.,

Dear Fog:

Many thanks for your kind offer to entertaln us on our

way to Chicago. I appreciate your kindness. We have de-
cided, however, that since you are not going to be in Lawrence
we will work out at the Kansas City Athletic Club. I wish you

the best of luck for your success in the South.

Kindest regards.

Sincerely yours,




